
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 15th National Bug Busting Day 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Archibald First School will be hosting a Bug Busting information session for parents and 

carers to coincide with sessions for the children. 

This session will be delivered by Kim Anderson, one of our School Health Advisors and will 

be held in the small hall at 9.00 am on June 15th.  Come along for advice, facts and support 

to help in our campaign against head lice in school. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs. J. M. Bayes 

Headteacher 

 


